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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
RE: Year 3 trip to GO APE – Friday 20th June 2025 
 
As part of Brooke’s top 50 (a range of experiences to enhance your child’s educational journey 
at Brooke) Year 3 are encouraged to face fears and experience something rather thrilling at GO 
APE!   
  
The activities on the day include the Treetop adventure. If you would like to find more out 
about these activities please visit the GO APE website: High Ropes & Zip Wires for Kids | 
Treetop Adventure | Go Ape 
  
The coach will be leaving school at 9:30am and returning at the end of the school day. To cover 
the cost of the trip and coach we are asking for a contribution of £24.50 per child.  
  
If the net cost, after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomic, we may have 
to cancel the event.  
 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal, you can order a free packed lunch through the 
school office. All children will need a packed lunch and full water bottle.  
  
On this day, your child should attend school in their PE kit or clothing you do not mind them 
getting dirty.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to speak to your 
child’s class teacher.  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
 
Mrs Roberts and Miss Jackson  
 

 

https://goape.co.uk/adventures/tree-top-adventure?perpage=48&adventure=tree-top-adventure&latitude=&longitude=
https://goape.co.uk/adventures/tree-top-adventure?perpage=48&adventure=tree-top-adventure&latitude=&longitude=

